
TO: 

FROM: 

hlarch 30, 2009 

CI'IY COUNCIL 

MICHAEL BECK 
CITY 

SUBJECT: HOUSING DEI)IIK?'MENT INTEKNrlI, AUDIT 

At the Finance Committee on hlarch 23'd, staff presented the results of a recent au&t of the 
Housing Department. At the request of the Finance Committee Chair, this report is now 
being presented to the City Council for their information and review. 'I'he auQt was 
performed by RShl hlcGladrey who will be available Monday evening, along with city staff, 
to present the findlngs of the audlt. I have attached a copy of the report that was presented 
to the Finance Committee. 

Generally the au&t findings are positive. The audit does identify a few areas that require 
some attention by staff which is undcnvay. This exemplifies the value of conducting such 
audlts. 



MEMORANDUM - City of Pasadena 

Department of Finance 

March 23,2009 

TO: FinancefAudit Committees 

THROUGH: Andrew Green, Director of Finance 

FROM: George Owens, Internal ~ u d i t o r J 8  

SUBJECT: Housing Department Internal Audit 

Attached is a recent audit performed by RSM McGladrey. A summary of the 
recommendations are included in the attached report. 

External auditors who conducted the audit will be at the Finance Committee. 



City of Pasadena 
Housing Department Internal Audit 
January 2009 

RSM McGladrey 
RSM McGladrey, Inc. is a member firm of RSM International, 
an affiliatim of separate and independent legal entities. 






























